
Jack Petchey Finalists 
“Speak Out” Challenge! 

 
After 2 rounds our Jack Petchey 

‘Speak Out’ challenge finalists are… 

 

1st Place: Batul Chehab 

2nd Place: Jaidyn Sommers 

Runner up: Rajiyah Ahmed 

These students will be representing 
us at the Camden final at Regents 
High  School, 29th November 2017 
6:00 pm  All students who have 

taken part in the challenge have 

been  

brilliant.  

THE 10 
TIMES 

Welcome to our 
very first monthly 

news letter. My 

team of tutors and 

I wanted to 

communicate to you 

all more about all 

the incredible 

opportunities that 

are available to 

our year 10 

students as well as 

praise those who 

are showing 

outstanding efforts 

and achievements. 

We hope you enjoy 

our first edition 

of ‘The 10 Times’.  

 

Best Wishes 
Ms S O’Connell 

Business Enterprise Day 
Our year 10 students took part in 

a Business Enterprise Day. The 

students looked beautifully smart 

in their business suits and 

worked extremely well in their 

allocated teams. Each group 

took a role in the marketing, 

selling and strategic business 

planning of a soap product. The 

external tutors who worked with 

our students couldn't have been 

more complementary about the 

students professionalism and 

creative approach to the project. 

There are definitely some future 

Alan Sugars amongst us!   

ReFuel Project, Theatre Royal  
 

ReFuel sent 4 Muslim play wrights in 4 London 

secondary Schools to each develop a new play. 

Students from Hampstead School, including 10 

of our year 10 students performed their spin on  

‘West Side Story’ at the Theatre Royal Stratford 

East in October.   

 

The standard was so incredibly high and each 

performer should be extremely proud of what 

they created. Huge thanks to the Drama 

department for providing this opportunity for our 

students.  

Art work of the month  Madrid 
Eight yr10 students along with some 

yr11 students have spent the half term 

weekend in Madrid. 

This was an excellent opportunity to 

use the language learnt in class in an 

authentic way and explore and discover 

the fantastic city. 

The students were incredible and a 

credit to the year 10 team!  

Star of the Month  

Black History Month 
Throughout October Mr Crust has been 

leading some after school sessions where a 

number of our year 10 students have been 

learning more about stand out black figures 

from history. A selected group represented 

the school on a Black History Walking tour of 
West London. Black History Month Event, 15th 
November 2017 @ 6.00pm 

Our very first star of the 

month is… 

Artwork of the month by… 

…Raisa Berkmann 

 

Aafreen 

Aafreen is a consistently 

hardworking, independent 

student who we are 

extremely proud of. Keep 

up the good work! 

Ahmed 


